Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth C of E Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



27th April 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of their current topic, 'From Seed to Forest', children from Beech classes will be visiting Pulborough Brooks Nature Reserve on Tuesday 15th May. Whilst at the reserve, the children will take part in workshops and learn more about parts of plants, plant reproduction, habitats and adaptation and food chains.

In order to keep costs as low as possible, we are requesting that children are dropped off at the entrance to **Pulborough Brooks Nature Reserve** on this date at **9.00am**, where they will be met by their class teacher. They will need to be collected at **3.00pm** from the same location. We appreciate this is not ideal for some, but we make this request in the interest of keeping the cost per child low.

The children will need to wear school uniform for this off-site visit but should wear sensible walking shoes (nothing open-toed or that can easily slip off.) They should bring a packed lunch, drink and appropriate clothing for the weather with them (i.e. sun hats and sun cream if necessary, or a waterproof jacket.) in a bag they are able to carry around for the day.

The cost of this trip is £6.50 per child, which includes specialist-led workshops at the reserve. Please complete and return the attached consent slip to school **by Tuesday 8th May.**